
 
Sonora Sunrise Rotary Club         Weekly Bulletin 
                                  Week of   Feb 17-23  2016  
This weekly bulletin is put into place by our President Tom Teach, just to summarize the meeting 
highlights, announce upcoming dates, and important reminders for the coming week/events. 
 
Today’s Guest Speaker:  Barry Hillman     HealthLitNow 
Barry gave us information relating to career path education for those interested in health care field.  
He spoke of hands-on workshops, college choice, and volunteer information that may help a 
student who is thinking about pursuing a career in the healthcare field.  He stated there are about 
150 healthcare positions open in Tuolumne County/SRMC, and it is a wide open field for the 
future. 
1.  Student  Speech Contest winner:   Gabrielle Timmons (and mom Mary)  Gabrielle gave us 
her  thoughts and position for the theme of “Gift to the World” she presented to become a local 
winner.  We are proud of her, her maturity in viewing the “gifts”, and her passion in her 
presentation.  Good luck to her!!! 
2.  Tim Gilbert/Leaving Us Party:  2/17  Just a reminder to keep 2/17/evening open for our going 
away party for our exchange person Tim Gilbert.  5PM at Judy Delbon’s  14186 Alder Lane (off 
Phoenix Lake Rd).  Bring potluck…nacho theme.  At the meeting this morning Tim shared his 
family, “car”, activities and situations with us.  (If you looked around the room, and looked at the 
faces of the Rotarians, you would have seen pure pleasure and delight while listening to Tim.  He  
obviously won the hearts of our folks.  I am sure his parents and family are just as proud of him, 
and enjoy him like we have.)  Thank you Tim, for sharing yourself with us.  We have enjoyed you 
probably as much as you seemed to enjoy yourself here. 
3.   It’s time to begin the process to select a student for our club to send to Australia in July!   
4.  Tidbits 
     a.   Celebrity Dinner Tickets are available contact Cathie Peacock or Del Hodges. 
     b.   Update on planning and prep for the Celeb dinner is well underway.  Waiters will be  
           receiving their letters later this week.  If you have thoughts on anyone else, please contact  
           Gregory Oliver or Cathie Peacock. 
     c.   SPEAKER:  Check the Club calendar.  
 
See you all next week.                           


